
The creation of the new benefice of Clifton, Haynes and Southill  

A new benefice, named the "Benefice of Clifton, Haynes and Southill”, will be created in 
the diocese of Saint Albans, comprising the parish of Clifton, the parish of Haynes and 
the parish of Southill.  

The new benefice and its constituent 3 parishes shall belong to the archdeaconry of 
Bedford and the deanery of Ampthill and Shefford. 

A notice giving the objects of proposed pastoral reorganisation affecting this parish is 
displayed outside the main door of All Saints Church and on the Church of England 
website. The Notice includes the last date by which representations regarding the 
proposed reorganisation may be made to the Church Commissioners.  
 

 


